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We start with Veteran’s Day, Wednesday, November 11th. All Veteran’s receive 
a free dessert with dinner. 

 
We will host regular hours (5pm to 9pm) on Wed. Nov. 25th, the day before 

Thanksgiving.  We will be closed for Thanksgiving, but will open early, 1pm on 
Black Friday for wine sales and gift certificates.  Dining rooms open at 3pm. 

We will have special wine prices too low to mention. 
 

Saturday, Nov. 28th, we will have our annual Barrel Tasting 12pm to 5pm. 
$20 per person and you keep the glass.  Reservations are recommended. 
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What’s 

Happening 

Veteran’s Day 

Thanksgiving 

Barrel Tasting 

Christmas 

New Year’s 

 



Christmas Eve we will be open 12 to 5 for gift 

certificates and wine sales. Dinner from 5 to 8, 

regular menu.  Closed Christmas day.  

We reopen on Sat. Dec. 26th at 11am. 

 

New Years Eve, Thursday, Dec.31st we will open early at 3pm for wine sales 
and gift certificates.  Dinner from 5 to 9, regular menu. 

We will be closed New Year’s day and reopen on Saturday, Jan. 2nd , 2016 ! 

              

                                                                         

 

Cheer’s to the Holidays                                  

 

     

                                       

                     

                         Have a look at our website ~  www.henkewine.com  ~ 

                        Also, ‘like’ us on our facebook page for weekly news. 

Here at Henke Winery, we would also like to hear YOUR ideas, suggestions, even 

complaints, so we can make a better ‘Your Henke Winery’. 

E-mail us or post your thoughts on our facebook page. 

 

http://www.henkewine.com/


 

 

 


